
 

 

 

 Notice of an Unintended Quorum 
 

  
This notice is to confirm that there may be an unintentional gathering of your Town of 

Mecan Officials at this event. ie a quorum.  There will not be any Towns Business 

conducted at this event. Any questions or concerns please call Mike Raddatz 414-507-

3234.  Thank you. 

 

  

 

DATE: March 6, 2020 

 

EVENT: Board of Review Schooling Ripon Wi.  Royal Ridges Conference 

Center 
 

 

  

 


